
Scoil an Spioraid Naoimh Cailíní 

          

 

26th August, 2020 

School Re-Opening 4 

 

COLLECTION POINTS AT 2.30 P.M. 

Re: Brothers and Sisters who wish to meet up and exit the school grounds together. The meet up point 

is the water feature/flower bed, between both schools (we will show the children.) There will be a 

teacher there to help out. The children meet there and as was notified re: entry, in Returning to School 

Doc 1, the children then exit via the gate for the youngest child. Parents should always go to the gate 

for the youngest child you are dropping or collecting. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

For all those who requested pinafores, your pinafore will be in a named bag in a box at the Allendale 

school gate from 11.30 a.m to 5.30p.m this afternoon. 


